
COMMENT SHEET 

Juneau – Egan Drive & Yandukin Intersection Improvement Project 
Project No. 
SFHWY00079 

Please answer the following questions 
regarding the Fred Meyer intersection of Egan 
Drive at Yandukin.  For more information 
about the project, please go to the project 
website at: 
 

http://dot.alaska.gov/sereg/projects/egan-yandukin/ 

Comments Due:  January 12, 2018 
 

 

Why do you use the intersection?  (commuter, local resident, freight operator, owner or employee 
of an area business, shopper at an area business, pedestrian/bicyclist, etc.) 
 
 

 
 

Please describe the safety concerns you have regarding this intersection.  (layout, lighting, 
pedestrian crossings, conflicts with other users, etc.) 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Do you experience delay while traveling through the intersection?  (how often, time of day, etc.)  
Does delay at this intersection impact your driving habits or routes you might choose?  If so, please 
describe.  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Are there changes you’d like to see at the intersection?   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



Additional Comments/Concerns? 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
   

 

CONTACT INFORMATION (if you would like to be added to the project mailing list): 

First Name, Last Name 

 

Address  

 

Email Address  

 

 

Please return via mail, email, or in person: 

Darryl Lester 
Project Manager, DOT&PF 
PO Box 112506 
Juneau, AK 99811-25806 
907-465-4421 
Darryl.Lester@alaska.gov 

Open House 
Tuesday, December 12, 2017 
5:00-7:00 PM, presentation at 5:30 PM 
Mendenhall Valley Public Library 
Large Meeting Room 
3025 Dimond Park Loop 
Juneau Alaska 

 


